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Dorothy Menasco

From: Paula Isler

Sent: Monday, March 21, 2005 10:41 AM

To: Dorothy Menasco

Subject: RE: THO02 - Edward Rodtz; PATS Cert No. 8487

That makes a difference. Then, go ahead and open the docket and make the effective date 3/3/05 (thgdate the

original request was received) and please put both documents in the docket file. Thanks! oo =

e
————— Orniginal Message----- 7 .
From: Dorothy Menasco - &(’—:— =

Sent: Monday, March 21, 2005 10:28 AM

To: Paula Isler w
Subject: RE: TH002 - Edward Rodtz; PATS Cert No. 8487

,,,,,,

That's right. Iknew it sounded familiar, but I just thought maybe he'd paid what he was supposed to have paid.
Thanks for the info. I won't open a docket yet. The attached letter does say that he is aware that he is still
responsible for 2005 RAFs in the amount of $50, which he does not have at this time. The letter also says he
spoke with David Brown who informed him that he has all year to pay the $50. So, I don't know if you still
need to contact him or not. He appears to know he owes it. Thanks! Sorry for the confusion.

From: Paula Isler
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2005 10:24 AM

To: Dorothy Menasco
Subject: RE: TH002 - Edward Rodtz; PATS Cert No. 8487

Hi Dorothy.

This 1s the company that you e-mailed me about on 3/3 (see DN 02198-05) who requested cancellation but
didn't have the money at that time and said he had talked to David Brown and Chris Holman. He still owes the
2005 RAF, so Istill don't think a docket should be opened at this time. 11 contact him again. Thanks.

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2005 10:08 AM

To: Paula Isler
Subject: THO02 - Edward Rodtz; PATS Cert No. 8487

Hi Paula,

We have received a $56 payment record from Edward Rodtz for 8/4/2004-12/31/04 RAFs. The attached copy
of letter requests certificate be discontinued. Please advise regarding opening of new docket. Thanks.

Dorothy
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